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December 6, 2024 

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ,  

Greetings and I hope this letter finds you well!  As you are probably aware, the Holy Father Pope 
Francis has declared 2025 to be a Jubilee Year.  On September 20, 2025, the Jubilee of Justice will 
take place in Rome, and I am honored to be appointed as the United States Delegate to the Jubilee 
of Justice by Archbishop Timothy Broglio, President of the United States Conference of Catholic 
Bishops.  Here is a link to the oƯicial Jubilee website, https://www.iubilaeum2025.va/en.html. 

A Jubilee Year is a time for repentance, spiritual renewal, and pilgrimage, and Pope Francis will open 
the Holy Doors of Rome’s Papal Basilicas for pilgrims to walk through.  The Jubilee of Justice is for all 
those involved in the world of law, public policy, enforcement, and social justice, as well as their 
families, friends, and colleagues who desire to share in this experience.   

In partnership with Canterbury Pilgrimages and Tours, Inc., I am hosting the United States pilgrimage 
for the Jubilee of Justice from September 18-25, 2025 and this pilgrimage is recognized by the 
Dicastery for Evangelization, the oƯicial organizer of the 2025 Jubilee Year.  This pilgrimage is a once 
in a lifetime event that will inspire us professionally and spiritually as we reflect on our role in 
advancing justice as Christian disciples.   

While some events during this pilgrimage are specific to those in the legal profession (including 
potential CLE opportunities), making a pilgrimage to Rome during a Jubilee Year is spiritually 
beneficial for all, and it is my hope that many of you will make this a family experience. ௗ Please see 
here for the current pilgrimage details: https://www.canterburypilgrimages.com/tour/8530/.  

For those aƯiliated with an organization and would like more information about being a partner 
organization to this pilgrimage, see the attached sheet which outlines a partnership opportunity.  
Please let us know if it is of interest to you.   

If you have any questions about the pilgrimage or would like to sign your organization up as a partner, 
please contact Jerome Syversen at jerome@canterburypilgrimages.com or 1-800-653-0017.   

Thank you for considering and I hope you will join me, and thousands of others from across the world, 
as we unite together in Rome as brothers and sisters in Christ to pray for and support one another in 
our pursuit of justice. 

 
                                                                                                                 God bless,   

Joshua M. McCaig, J.D., M.S.  

United States Delegate, Jubilee of Justice  
Founding President, Catholic Bar Association 
Shareholder, Polsinelli, PC 
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2025 JUBILEE OF JUSTICE  
PILGRIMAGE PARTNERSHIP OPPORTUNITY 

 
 
We welcome this opportunity to partner with your organization and provide you with the ability to 
oƯer this pilgrimage to your network as an oƯicial partner organization.   
 
By signing up as a partner organization, we can oƯer the following:  
 

1) Your organization will be listed as a partner organization on the oƯicial pilgrimage 
website hosted by Canterbury Pilgrimages.    

2) Canturbury Pilgrimages will provide you with a unique code to track your registrations.   
3) Canturbury will provide a marketing brochure for the pilgrimage branded to your 

organization (assuming you provide the content requested).    
4) Should you meet certain registration benchmarks, Canturbury Pilgrimages will provide 

the following incentives:  
a. If you secure 10 paid pilgrims using your unique registration code, you will 

receive one free registration to be used at your discretion.   
b. As long as you secure at least 10 paid pilgrims using your unique registration 

code to register, you will receive a fundraising check in the amount of $100 per 
registrant.   

c. For example, if 15 members of your organization or network register using your 
unique code and attend the pilgrimage, you will receive a free registration on the 
pilgrimage and a check for $1,500.00.   

 
For your part, we ask that you delegate an individual from your organization to act as the main point 
of contact and that you commit to sending the materials out within your organization and to your 
network.  Canturbury Pilgrimages is available to assist you in your marketing eƯorts.   
 
To sign your organization up as a partner and take advantage of this opportunity, please contact 
Jerome Syversen at jerome@canterburypilgrimages.com or call 1-800-653-0017.  
 
 


